
I support the proposal to allocate moneys from the PGE settlement to 

purchase a satellite surveillance system, as proposed by Sheriff 

Kendall. We live in Potter Valley and this area is being inundated 

with illegal and unpermitted cannabis grows. Purchase of this system 

will assist the Planning Department and the Tax Collection Department 

with collecting fees which will more than pay for the purchase of this 

system. 

 

Thank you for supporting Sheriff Kendall and Mendocino County residents. 

 

Jessica Kimball 

 


